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10th October 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
AUTUMN WALKS  

 

As part of our learning about the different seasons we hope to be going on an 
Autumn walk in our class groups before the October half term holiday. Our walk will 
be around the local area and we hope to collect leaves etc. to support our learning 

back in school. 
 
The specific date for each walk will be weather dependent but we have planned the 

following dates: 

 

Year 2 - Monday 17th October 
Year 1 & Reception - Tuesday 18th October 
Nursery - Tuesday 18th October 
 

On the day of your child's walk, please send your child in with a pair 

of NAMED wellies or trainers in a separate plastic bag so that they can change into 
them on the day of their walk. They must also bring a warm coat. 
 

Thank you for your support. 
 
 

Kents Hill School & Nursery 
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